
Morning Greeting 
 
Morning Greeting One of the structures at Ross that was recognized as a 
Character Education Promising Practice is our “High Five, Hug or 
Handshake.” Every child at Ross is personally greeted at the door by the 
classroom teacher. Students are then given the choice to be greeted with a 
hug, high five or handshake. This protocol ensures that our students feel 
connected to the teacher and the school.  


